
Huge thanks to Dougie 

and Avril on Rowan 6 for 

sharing this fantastic 

drone shot of our park.   

Dear owners on the park, welcome to the Summer Newsletter, one of our seasonal updates from 

all of us here at Comrie Holiday Park.  We hope that you are enjoying the beautiful weather of 

late, whether you are here or at home.  Ross and Fraser have the park looking great for the   

season ahead and huge thanks to those of you who have begun to paint deckings, clean        

exteriors of holiday homes etc to allow everyone on the park to enjoy their surroundings.   

This is an important responsibility for all of us, please take action.  If you are unable to do 

these tasks, we have the following trades working on the park.  Please contact them directly for 

quotes.  Details are: 

Caber Designs Joinery 

 

For repairs to decking, skirting 

and gates constructed of wood 

or PVC 

Call Barry Woods on 07802 

640062 

Stirling Painters & Property  

Maintenance 

For painting of wooden decking, 

skirting etc and exterior cleans of 

holiday homes, roofs and gutters 

Call Jamie Gray on 07918 370170 

Gibson Groundworks To carry out any authorised  

work by Ross e.g. slab laying, 

ground repair, adding chips etc 

Call Ryan on 07500 277048 or 

Alan on 07917 180450 



 

Our new office will soon have skirting and   

decking, with a ramp and stairs for access.  We 

opted for PVC decking and skirting, with steel 

construction to allow for heavy duty use.  This 

should be complete within the next few weeks. 

 

The new decking will run the length of the office  

and will be 8 feet wide.  It will be anthracite and 

grey to match the  new building,  with smoky 

grey glass to finish it off. 

 

There will be space for tables and chairs, rattan 

sofas etc and we encourage you to come and 

use the space to catch up with other park users 

or to watch the world going past. 

Going forward, we will be able to host get      

togethers in our new building to help people 

meet the new members of our community. 

You may be aware of the work that has been 

undertaken already to improve our wifi on 

the park, including installation of a new       

generation receiver for StarLink and           

additional points on the park.  Sadly, nothing 

has been satisfactory for us but we continue 

to work with Cabin Comms.  We apologise 

for this ongoing issue. 

 

We are now looking towards a 5G solution to 

work alongside our StarLink and engineers 

will be present on the park again to conduct 

testing. 

 

The wifi is provided free of charge as part of 

our park infrastructure.  For those needing a 

more reliable feed just now, I would suggest            

purchasing your own mobile wifi for now.  

Vodafone is the best in terms of signal and 

speed.  

It is our pleasure to welcome the following 

new families to our community: 

Birch 3 - Mr J Howieson and Ms J McLean 

Laurel 12 - Mr D and Mrs L Mitchell-Sheen 

Rowan 2 - Mrs G Jack and Mrs H Mitchell 

Willow 29 - Mr and Mrs S. Fisher 

We say goodbye and best wishes to: 

Birch 3 - Mr and Mrs A Carswell 

Willow 29 - Mr and Mrs S Campbell 



 We had feedback from owners recently involving a car driving around the park, more than 

once, well after midnight. Please leave your vehicle at the office if you need to use it         

between 10:00pm and 8:00am 

 We also had feedback of a noisy bin drop around 2:00am last Saturday, please consider 

others and wait until morning 

 Please be mindful of the privacy of others by not short cutting between holiday homes or 

walking on grass  directly beside deckings 

Work is well underway on the Comrie Flood Defences, with the landscape of Comrie changing 

before our eyes.  Whilst we tolerate the necessary disruption, we remember the huge difference 

this will make to villagers badly affected by flooding in the past, as well as the finished product 

to enjoy on our doorstep. 

 

Work on the field is focusing on the construction of the bund, with foundations laid to support 

this structure. Work in front of Willow has created an access road and bridge across the       

Lednock to facilitate machinery and materials access to the boulevard.  

 

We encourage owners on the park to seek compensation available from Perth & Kinross    

Council.  Information on this can be found on our website www.comrieholidaypark.co.uk in the 

Community Section. 

New bridge over River Lednock  Bund work underway on our fields 

Thank you to all owners on the park for your ongoing 

support and consideration, it is very much  

appreciated  by staff and owners! 


